
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Hope everything is going well in the current situation and everyone is managing to stay safe.  
 
Please find below a letter that can be shared with parents regarding TikTok. 

 
The past year has brought so many significant changes to the way we 
live our lives. Online learning, working from home and the accompanying 
challenges of online meetings have impacted on many of us. 
 
Like their parents and carers, many primary school age children have 

increased their time on the internet, which in itself has posed increased 

challenges for digital parenting. 

Throughout this challenging time, Schoolbeat Officers and Police 

Community Support Officers have worked closely with Head teachers to 

provide advice and guidance to primary school pupils on how to stay 

safe online. 

What has become clear to Schoolbeat Officers is that more and more 

primary school children are highlighting their use of social media, in 

particular TikTok. 

Like many other Social Media platforms, TikTok has an age restriction of 

13 years old. Whilst TikTok can be very appealing to younger audiences, 

many parents and carers are reminding their children that they need to 

be 13 before having the app. 

Some parents and children have reported inappropriate content on the 

app, others have raised concerns about the risks linked to the 

messaging function and children keeping profiles open in order to get 

more comments and shares. 

The online world can be an exciting place for children, however, it is not 

without its risks. It is important that children follow cyber safety advice 

and utilise age appropriate apps and games, this way we can reduce 

those risks and make their online experience as safe and fun as it 

should be.    

It’s great to take an active interest in your child’s life online and we’d 
encourage you to talk openly with them about the things they do. 
Remember, the internet is an essential part of young people’s lives and 
provides them with tremendous opportunities.  
 



Useful information for parents and carers and online safety 
advice/resources can be found on the below sites.  
 
The NSPCC’s online Net Aware service provides expert reviews and 
safety advice on all of the most popular social networks, apps and 
games young people are using;  
www.net-aware.org.uk 
 
 
CEOP’s ThinkUKnow website contains resources and advice tailored by 
age, as well as specific tools for parents and professionals; 
www.thinkuknow.co.uk 
 
 
Also, below is the link to a Panorama episode which looked into how 
safe TikTok really is; 
 

 
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/m000p3p9/panorama-is-tiktok-
safe 
 
Please feel free to share this information to your parents and please get in touch if you have 
any questions 
 
Kind regards 
Mark 
 
Mark Weedon 
Police Constable 2071 
Schoolbeat Officer 
Stroud Local Policing Area 
Gloucestershire Constabulary 

 
Stroud Police Station-The Cross-Parliament Street-Sroud-GL5 1QQ 
Force Control Room - 101   
Mobile - 07966883317 
Mark.Weedon@gloucestershire.pnn.police.uk 
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